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Dear Ms Meharg 
 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Further clarification 
around follow-up information 

 
At its meeting on 10 September 2020 the Committee considered your letter 

dated 24 August 2020 in which further information was provided by you in 

respect of our inquiry into Major Capital Projects. 

 

The Committee have considered it necessary to write in order to seek further 

clarity around the figures listed at Annex 1 - ‘Breakdown of the Casement 

Park Project Grant Award from DfC’. Please provide a fuller breakdown of 

these figures and also a more detailed description of the ‘items’ listed in this 

table.  

 

Please respond by no later than Tuesday 22nd September 2020 using the 

email address above.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


